
 

 
 
 
 
 
November 21th, 2014 
 
 
 
To:  QBS Regional Managers 

Building System Advisors (BSA) 
 Regional Technical Managers (RTM) 
 GenFlex Sales Representatives 
 
Subject:   Inclusion of Asphalt in Warranted Roofing Systems 
 
Questions pertaining to the inclusion of asphalt in our warranted roofing systems have been raised 
recently. In 2012 GenFlex approved the inclusion of asphalt, as an adhesive, in the GenFlex Roofing 
System Warranty for the attachment of insulation or EZ Fleece Backed TPO Membrane provided the 
asphalt manufacturer was approved by GenFlex. To date, only Trumbull Asphalt (Owens Corning) has 
requested and been granted approval. 
 
In order to confirm the use of Trumbull Asphalt we will now require a Certificate of Analysis (COA) from 
Trumbull.  Each pallet or tank-load of Trumbull Asphalt comes with an Asphalt Product Information Sheet 
which needs to be submitted by the applicator to Trumbull in order to obtain a Certificate of Analysis 
(COA) for the asphalt.  The COA then needs to be submitted to GenFlex. 
 
If asphalt is listed on a Pre-Job Survey as means for attachment, a note should be placed under 
‘Additional Information’ stating: “Asphalt must be manufactured by Trumbull. A Certificate of Analysis 
(COA) must be obtained from Trumbull and forwarded to GenFlex in order for the asphalt to be included 
in the Warranty.” Building System Advisors will have instructions for the applicator on how to submit for a 
COA from Trumbull.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact me.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Chris Huettig 
Director - Quality Building Services Group 
GenFlex Roofing Systems 
371-575-7110 
HuettigChris@qbsg.net 
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